
OCEANIA  
OPEN 

 
  
OSF is currently researching the history of the Oceania Open Championships. 
 
The Federation encourages Member Countries to conduct open tournaments as a means of 
promoting the sport in their country and attracting players from other countries. 
 
Member Countries and Event Promoters are invited to utilise the naming rights to host the 
Oceania Open elevating the status and potentially attracting greater sponsorship of their event. 
 
Member Countries are encouraged to register their event with the PSA (Professional Squash 
Association) to attract a higher standard of player.  By doing this you are giving an opportunity for 
the world’s most exciting up-and-coming players travel to your country and providing your own 
players valuable experience and competition. 
 

 
The Oceania Open has not been held 
for some years and the Federation are 
keen to re-establish the event in the 
Region.   
 
Any Member Country or Promoter who 
may be interested in hosting the 
Oceania Open in the future is invited to 
contact OSF for further information. 
 
 
 
 
 

INFORMATION REQUIRED 
If anyone has any information relating to past Oceania Open it would be appreciated if you could 
contact the Executive Officer (oceaniasquash@bigpond.com) so that we can complete more of 
our records. 
 
We require information relating to where they were hosted and the final results.  

 

mailto:oceaniasquash@bigpond.com

